
 

 

I support Senator John Madigan’s Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for 
Certain Types of abortion) Bill 2013 because tax payers should not be forced to support 
this immoral act. Discrimination against the unborn child based on his or her gender is 
unacceptable.

 

Medicare funding should be removed when “the termination is carried out solely because 
of the gender of the foetus” section 17A (1)(b) as it discriminates against gender equality. 
Abortions should not be funded just because some families want a boy or a girl to fit their 
lifestyle. 




